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Feedback

To provide feedback, please provide your submissions in writing by 5:00 pm Friday, 7 
March 2014 to:

Gerallt Jones
Formulary Researcher
PHARMAC

Email: gerallt.jones@pharmac.govt.nz
Fax: 04 460 4995
Post: PO Box 10 254, Wellington 6143

We look forward to receiving your submission.

Information requested under the Official Information Act

Information we receive is subject to the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) and we will consider 
any request to have information withheld in accordance with our obligations under the OIA. 
Anyone providing information, whether on their own account or on behalf of an organisation, and 
whether in a personal or professional capacity, should be aware that the content of their 
information and their identity may need to be disclosed in response to an OIA request.

We are not able to treat any part of your feedback as confidential unless you specifically request 
that we do, and then only to the extent permissible under the OIA and other relevant laws and 
requirements. If you would like us to withhold any commercially sensitive, confidential proprietary, 
or personal information included in your submission, please clearly state this in your submission 
and identify the relevant sections of your submission that you would like withheld. PHARMAC will 
give due consideration to any such request

Process going forward

At this stage, PHARMAC expects to do the following:

1. Response to request for information due by 7 March 2014; 

2. Evaluation of feedback in March/April 2014;

3. Further discussion with submitter(s), if necessary, in April  2014;

If, following consideration of feedback, PHARMAC decides to progress a potential listing:

4. Consulting on various proposals to list in May/June 2014;

5. PHARMAC Board or its delegate to consider various proposals, including 
consultation feedback, to list July 2014;

6. Implementation of listing proposals August – September 2014.

Please note that the above timeframes are approximate only and may be extended if the 
process takes longer than anticipated.


